

March 12 1958

Kermit Geary
Walnutport Pa.

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for the excellent and detailed report you sent on the reception of our station. We were very happy to hear from you and it is with pleasure that I verify your reception of our signal on Monday March 3rg, 1958.

It was very nice to have such a detailed report from so far away and once more we say Thank you.....Keep listening and weell try to get thru again? By the way we are on all night on Sundays...

Yours truly,

Sidney Roach Chief Engineer